
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

-- Public Notice --  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

 

 
 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has released 

an Engineering Evaluation/Cost Analysis (EE/CA) Report for a  

Removal Action to address contaminated soil and groundwater at 

the Millsboro TCE Superfund Site located in Millsboro, Sussex 

County, Delaware.   

 

The EE/CA Report and finalization letter proposes a response 

action to clean up trichloroethylene (TCE) contaminated soil and 

groundwater that currently impact two shallow public supply 

wells used by the Town of Millsboro to produce public drinking 

water.  The major components of the proposed remedy are in-situ 

chemical oxidation of the source area and direct groundwater 

circulation pump and treatment using granular activated carbon to 

treat extracted groundwater that will then be re-injected into the 

shallow aquifer.   

 

If you would like to review the full proposed EE/CA and 

associated finalization letter, the documents can be viewed on 

EPA’s website at:  

https://semspub.epa.gov/src/collections/03/AR/DEN000306645 

 

You’re Invited! 
EPA will hold a public meeting to discuss the proposed EE/CA 

Wednesday, April 13, 2016           

6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

Millsboro Town Hall 

322 Wilson Highway 

Millsboro, DE 19966 

 

EPA Seeks Public Comment! 
The Proposed EE/CA public comment period is from 

April 4, 2016 until May 4, 2016.  Comments can be submitted by 

mail, e-mail, or in person at the upcoming public meeting.  

Comments sent via postal or email must be date-stamped no later 

than midnight on May 4, 2016 and sent to:  

 U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

Region 3 Office 

1650 Arch Street (Mailcode 3HS22) 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Attn:  Christian Matta, RPM 

Comments may also be sent by e-mail to:  

matta.christian@epa.gov 

 

 

 Millsboro TCE Superfund Site 
Millsboro, Sussex County, DE 

 

--Soil & Groundwater Response Action Proposed-- 
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